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Hello Parents/Guardians,

This school year's Parent-Teacher Conferences are
scheduled for the week of September 23 - September 27.
To schedule your conference in advance, please click on
the following link:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B45AEAC22A3F8CF
8-50518441-parentteacher

Slots are available on a first-come, first-served basis.
Upon selecting your preferred time, you will receive an
email confirming your chosen date and time for the
conference. Please remember to check your clutter/junk
mail folder, as emails from Sign-Up Genius may sometimes
be routed there.

I look forward to meeting with you to discuss your
child's progress and the exciting activities planned for
them this year in First Grade at Country Springs.

Thank you,

Mrs. Kim
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